Steven Sepe

From: Vince Petronio <vpetronio@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, February 23, 2025 4:22 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Cc: Baginski@rilegislature.gov; policastrogroup@gmail.com
Subject: SUPPORT FOR BILL H-5351

Dear Mr. Sepe,
I'm writing you to support Bill H-5351

I'm seriously concerned because, without the passage of this bill, | fear | will lose my provider of
choice and also my daughter would lose her job. Both of these eventualities would be highly
unfortunate and unnecessary if the bill passes. Please help the passage of this bill. It's the right thing
to do.

Sincerely,

Vince Petronio

150 Stone Ridge Dr
East Greenwich, RI

BLACK LIVES MATTER
Vince Petronio NY Giants #1 Fan




